
Dear brothers and sisters in Christ,  
friends and partners in the Gospel!

On behalf of the All-Ukrainian Union of Evangelical Baptist Churches,  
accept our sincere congratulations on   

the glorious day

of CHRIST’S  
RESURRECTION!

The good news about resurrection of Jesus makes our Christian hope certain and inspires us to 
live for His glory. Let’s rejoice together in the life of resurrection and proclaim his active power in us.

Our present and future is sure because of Jesus’ victory over death. So, let our churches 
proclaim this truth continue until the day He returns to take us in His eternal glory.

Let us honor Him through our faithfulness and dedication in ministry.  
Let us adore Him with gratitude. Let us be the true community of the Risen One.  
Let us keep unity and fellowship as the fitness of new life in Christ in the world.  

“… just as Christ was raised from the dead by the glory of the Father,  
we too might walk in newness of life” (Rom. 6:4).

We truly thank you for your prayers, for your open hearts and support for Ukraine. 
The distance and the situation with Covid-19 can’t separate us from the unity in The Risen 
One. We are grateful for your ministry and are praying for ongoing affective cooperation 

between us for the sake of the Gospel.

With joy and gladness we shout to all who love the Lord:

Christ is Risen!  
He is Risen Indeed!

Sincerely, 
Valerii Antoniuk, President of the Baptist Union of Ukraine
Igor Bandura, Vice-President


